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May 3, 2024  
 
Sent via email Letter L-9-24 
 
 
Ms. Nonye Ogun 
Senior Regulatory Financial Analyst  
Corix Multi-Utility Services Inc. 
Suite 1160, 1188 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6E 4A2 
Reg.Affairs@nexuswg.com 
 
Re: Corix Multi-Utility Services Inc.  

Annual Contracting Plan for Propane Supply to Panorama Mountain Village 
 
Dear Ms. Ogun: 
 
On March 27, 2024, Corix Multi-Utility Services Inc. (Corix)1 filed with the British Columbia Utilities Commission 
(BCUC) its 2024 Annual Contracting Plan (ACP) for propane supply to Panorama Mountain Village (PMV). In the 
2024 ACP, Corix proposes to enter into a supply contract for up to three years commencing July 1, 2024. The 
current propane supply agreement between Corix and its supplier, as accepted by Order E-19-21, will expire on 
June 30, 2024.  
 
In its 2024 ACP, Corix sets out its bidding process, request for quotation documents, and price risk management 
strategy for securing competitive propane delivery service for PMV. Corix requests that the information 
provided in the 2024 ACP be held confidential due to its commercially sensitive nature. 
 
The BCUC reviewed the filing and accepts the 2024 ACP as filed. The 2024 ACP and related information will be 
kept confidential as requested by Corix as they contain commercially sensitive information. A copy of Corix’s 
non-confidential executive summary of the 2024 ACP is attached as Appendix A to this letter and is available for 
public review. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 
 
KC/kk 
Enclosure 
cc:  Nonye.Ogun@nexuswg.com 

Oran.Paul@akwater.com  

                                                           
1 By letter dated April 30, 2024, the BCUC was notified that Corix Multi-Utility Services Inc has been renamed to Bluestem 
Multi-Utility Services ULC, effective April 26, 2024. 
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